





Message from Miss Wheeler

Hello! I hope you have had a great week.

Pupil voice is very important to life at Brunswick Park and our School Council has been very busy organising fundraising events. Please continue reading to find out more about upcoming events and how you can get involved.

This week, some of our pupils performed at the Barnet Schools' Dance Festival. A huge well done to the Brunswick Park dancers - they represented the school beautifully and performed like superstars. We are very proud of them all.

Next week, we have lots of fun events taking place including the Mother's Day Secret Room, Red Nose Day and school trips. I look forward to telling you all about them next week. Have a wonderful weekend.

Industrial Action

Reminder- School is closed on Wednesday and Thursday, 15th and 16th March, due to the teacher's strike.

Attendance

Being around teachers and friends in school is the best way for pupils to learn and reach their potential. Being in school is important to your child's achievement, wellbeing, and wider development. Time in school also provides access to extra-curricular opportunities and pastoral care. At Brunswick Park, we want to celebrate wonderful attendance across the school. At the end of the academic year, there will be a special party held by Mr Griffiths and Miss Wheeler for those who have achieved 100% attendance for the whole year as this is a highly commendable achievement! They will also receive a certificate.

Also, the class that has the best attendance for the whole year will be treated to a special end of year event too!

After Easter and beyond, those who achieve 100% attendance each term will receive certificates to celebrate their achievement. We will continue to announce the classes that have the best attendance and punctuality each week in the newsletter.

Comic Relief Day - Friday 17th March 2023

To support Red Nose Day this year we are running a "Guess how many sweets are in the jar competition!"

Children will be able to purchase one guess for £1 each or 7 guesses for £5. The guesses will be available to purchase via School Money (Shop) or on the day (children will be responsible

for their own money). Guesses are for the front jar in the photo below.

The closest guess will win that jar of sweets. There will also be second and third prizes, which are also featured in the photo.

Children may also dress in red for the day and we will hold a cake sale after school. Please bring donations to the office on the morning of the sale. Please remember we are a nut free school.



Turkey and Syria Earthquake

Our School Council has spoken to every class this week to let them know how they can offer support to Turkey and Syria. School Council was informed that blankets and nappies are needed. So, we are asking anyone that is able to support this effort to kindly donate nappies and/or blankets. If you can help out, please bring them into school and ask your child to give them to their School Councillors who will then make sure they reach the charity involved.

Environmental Team

We have now introduced our new wonderful Environmental Team to the school. The team's aim is to ensure that we are doing our bit to care for and protect the environment. The Environmental Team's mission is to:

- Monitor tidiness and inform on proper disposal of waste
- Monitor litter around school
- Re-establish the garden
- Run a traffic and parking campaign
- Report on any broken equipment in school

Dates for the Diary

Tuesday 14th March – Year 2 SATs Meeting 9.00am

Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March- Definite Strike Days

Friday 17th March- PTA Mother's Day Secret Room and Comic Relief

Friday 17th March – 5C to Hindu Temple

Monday 20th March- Thursday 23rd March- Book Fair

Monday 20th and Tuesday 21st March- Parent Consultations

Thursday 23rd March – 2F to Barnet Environment Centre

Saturday 25th March- PTA Quiz Night

Monday 27th March – Year 1 Animal Workshop Visit

Monday 27th March- Year 6 PGL Meeting 5pm-6pm

Wednesday 29th March – Year 3 to Natural History Museum

Thursday 30th March – Easter Kitchen Menu

Friday 31st March – Year 4 Music Concert- 9.15am. Parents Welcome

Attendance and Punctuality

Congratulations to 2S who won the best attendance award with a fantastic 100%. The best punctuality goes to 2F s no one in 2F was late last week. Well done both.

Friday 31st March – End of Term. School finishes at 1.30pm

Stars of the week!				
Class		He	Head of School's Award	
Nursery		Edison		
Class	Stars of the W	Veek	Head of School's Award	
RA	Danny and The	omas	Yusra	
RS	Alex and Ve	er	Naavya	
1BW	Dawud and Ca	aitlyn	Venus	
1EB	Henry and Iv	van	Abbas	
2F	Adam and Kris	stian	Grace	
2S	Sofia and Th	ieo	Denis	
3R	Nicholas and Ja	milah	Lamees	
3V	Autumn-Rose an	nd Ryan	Kamile	
4F	Ammara and	Elif	Sid	
4M	James and N	√lia	Hazel	
5C	Hooria and I	Leo	Josai	
5H	James and Ka	isan	Waliyya	
6H	Evie and Jayo	den	Matthew	
6K	Taylan and Tri	istan	Ava	

Hawk - well done!



Well done and thank you for your excellent effort this week. Keep it up!